## **BLESSED SACRAMENT SCHOOL**

Dear Parents,

Welcome to second grade! To prepare your child for the 2023/2024 school year, we are asking you to purchase the following supplies and send them into class (labeled) with your child on the first day of school in September. The supplies are also available for bulk purchase through School Tool Box.

## Student Supplies

\*6 hard covered marble notebooks (100 pg. minimum). Color the bottoms and sides and label as follows:

Red-Homework

Yellow-Religion

Blue- ELA

White- S.S./Science

Green-Writing

Black-Math

- \*1 pair, Fisker's only, safety scissors (labeled with a sharple marker)
- \*1 box of crayons (24 maximum) labeled (Keep more at home on hand to replenish when necessary)
- \*2 glue sticks (labeled)-no liquid glue (Keep more at home on hand to replenish when necessary)
- \* 3 sharpened pencils (No collectable erasers)
- \*1 soft pencil case with zipper (no hard boxes)
- \*3 Two-pocket folders covered in clear contact paper for durability (label #1 NOTICES #2 CLASS WORK #3 TESTS)—No trapper keepers or side pocket folders
- \*4 filing folders (letter size) labeled on tab (last name, first name)
- \*1 package wide ruled loose-leaf paper
- \*1 package construction paper
- \*1 water-color paint pallet

## Classroom Supplies

- \*1 bottle (with pump) of liquid hand sanitizer
- \*2 boxes of facial tissue (for nose blowing)
- \*1 container antiseptic/antibacterial wipes
- \*1 roll of Paper towels
- \* 2 package of Baby wipes

We wish you a fun, safe and restful summer and are looking forward to spending the next school year with you and your child.

Sincerely,

Your Second Grade Teachers